
   

 

 

Required for September 2024 – Maternity Cover Teacher 

We are looking for a brilliant teacher to cover a maternity leave at Willow Brook Primary. The 
successful candidate will complement and work alongside our talented and enthusiastic key stage 1 
staff and have the pleasure of teaching a super class of children! 

We are looking for a teacher who: 

• Has secure subject knowledge and a good understanding of KS1 life 

• Has the determination, energy and creativity to make learning memorable and inspiring 

• Has personality and enthusiasm  

• Works well in a team, showing a positive attitude to sharing ideas, listening and learning 

• Has the imagination and confidence to take the initiative to plan a creative and exciting 
curriculum 

• Has the drive and talent to contribute to extra-curricular activities and community life 
 

We can offer you a commitment to supporting continued professional development and an excellent 
opportunity to play an active role in the life of a busy and supportive school.  

Visits to the school are encouraged. Please get in touch and come and meet us.  

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and 
expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. All posts are therefore subject to an 
enhanced DBS disclosure and references confirming candidates’ suitability to work with children. 

Application forms and further details are available on our school website. (This would also be a great 
place to look to get a flavour of Willow Brook life.) You could contact Zoe in the school office 
(01159149889) or via e-mail –  office@willowbrook.notts.sch.uk  

Closing date: 12 noon on Thursday 6th June 
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